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To Families, Wives/Widows and Caregivers 
Should the person to whom this newsletter is addressed be ill or in some difficulty, please con-

tact the Lodge Secretary at (619) 296-0660 or email him at: 
secretary@sandiego35.org 

ing it, and see yourself already in 
that chair or role.  Fake it till you 
make it resonates with me right 
now.  I believe that this truly helps 
us do anything we put our mind to 
in life.  All it takes is time, pa-
tience and perseverance. 
 
I want to take the time right now 
to congratulate our lodge officers 
for all the hard work they put into 
the lodge this year and enduring 
till the end.  I want to thank and 
Congratulate our Worshipful Mas-
ter Christian Moreno for a job very 
well done this year!  From my per-
spective W. Moreno is the coolest 
Master of a lodge I have come 
across.  Thank you Worshipful for 
your wonderful leadership this 
year! 
 
Serving our lodge is an honor and 
privilege to me.  I love this lodge 
and I love you, my brothers! 
 
Lastly, I want to thank my lady, 
Kelli, for her unwavering love and 
support!  
 
Eric Fuller 
Senior Warden 

Notice: 
Philanthropic Committee  
Elections in December  
 
Elections for the Philanthropic Com-
mittee will be held in our December 
Stated Meeting.  Brother Roberto 
Saucedo is wrapping up his two-
year term, and we need to elect a 
replacement for him. This brother 
will serve for a period of two 
years.  The Philanthropic Committee 
meets quarterly.  If you are interest-
ed in joining this committee, please 
come prepared next month to pre-
sent your case to the members of the 
lodge.   
 
Please let the pillars of our lodge 
know of your intent. 

let’s continue to share the light of 
Freemasonry. 
 
At the 175th Annual Communica-
tion, I had the honor of representing 
all of you, as Junior Warden of San 
Diego Lodge No. 35. First, I must 
mention the beauty of the Grand 
Lodge building. It left a lasting im-
pression on me, standing as a testa-
ment to our rich history and endur-
ing values. Its architectural features 
reflect both the elegance and 
strength of our ancient and honora-
ble institution. Should the oppor-
tunity arise, I highly recommend 
that you visit this magnificent build-
ing. 
 
Another significant impression I 
took away was the reputation and 
respect our lodge commands among 
brethren across the state. Each time 
I mentioned I was from San Diego 
Lodge No. 35, I was pleasantly sur-
prised by the positive feedback 
about our lodge and all of you. It 
was heartening to hear how well-
respected we are, and I was happy 
to extend many invitations for our 
brothers to visit us again. 
 
It has truly been an honor to serve 
and support each of you as Junior 
Warden this year. As we move into 
the new year, please feel free to 
reach out to me with any questions 
or suggestions.  
 
Together, let’s continue to strength-
en the bonds of brotherhood and 
work towards our shared goals. 
 
Wishing you all a warm and ful-
filling November. 
 
Brandon C. Schoonover 
Junior Warden 

Announcement: 
Patrick Wohlrabe, PM  
Masonic Funeral Services 
 
We invite you to honor the memory 
of our beloved past master. 
 
The military ceremony will take 
place on Friday, November 8th at 
10:30am at Miramar National 
Cemetery. Please plan to arrive by 
10:15am to line up for the proces-
sion.  
 
The Masonic ceremony will follow 
that night on Friday, November 
8th at 6:00pm at the Scottish Rite 
Masonic Center, with a reception 
to follow. 
 
If you plan on attending, it is im-
portant to RSVP to: 
    barby@wohlrabe.net 
 
Space is limited at the reception. 

From The South 
 
As the crisp air of November set-
tles in, we find ourselves reflecting 
on the many blessings and lessons 
we have encountered throughout 
the year.  
 
This month is not only a time for 
giving thanks but also an oppor-
tunity to reaffirm our commitment 
to the principles of Freemasonry 
and the bonds we share as broth-
ers. As Most Worshipful Metroka 
has encouraged us to do all year: 







San Diego Lodge #35 — at Grand Lodge 
 

Members and their ladies at the Fior d’Italia celebrating 
the annual dinner at Grand Lodge...lots of fun and fellow-
ship.  
 

Below, the officers having the traditional lunch break at 
the Huntington Park during the Saturday sessions.  
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November 2024 

1st Friday 6:00 pm  Stated Meeting Dinner 

  7:30 pm  Stated Meeting  

4th Monday 6:30 pm Officers’ Practice 

8th Friday 6:00 pm Wohlrabe Masonic Service 

11th Monday  Dark — Veterans Day 

15th Friday   Open 

18th Monday 6:30 pm Officers’ Practice 

22nd Friday  Open 

25th Monday 6:30 pm Officers’ Practice 

29th Friday  Open 

    

   Please check the web site for updates: 
WWW.SANDIEGO35.ORG 

Brotherly Love, Relief, and Truth 

 

STATED MEETING and DINNER 
November 1, 2024 

**Business Attire** 
(Tuxedoes for Officers) 

 

Dinner at 6:00 pm 
By Reservation - $20.00 

Make or Cancel Reservation with Secretary by 
Noon - October 28, 2024 

 
Entrees: Tri-tip & Parmesan Crusted Chicken 

Food from a BJ’s Restaurant 
 

Stated Meeting at 7:30 pm 
    Dessert served following the Stated Meeting and the 

ladies’ activity — Bingo (approximately 8:45 pm). 

2024 LODGE OFFICERS  
 

Master ..................... Christian Moreno .............................
Senior Warden ....... Eric Fuller (Kelli) ..............................
Junior Warden ........ Brandon Schoonover (Rhiannon) ....
Treasurer ................ Gary M. Creason, PM (Mia) ............
Secretary ................ John Goodloe, PM ...........................
Assistant Secretary Richard Bullard, PM (Sharon) .........
Chaplain ................. David Vassall, PM (Amanda) ..........
Senior Deacon ........ Paul Chouinard (Carie) ....................
Junior Deacon ........ DeAndre Simmons ..........................
Marshal ................... Hector Heredia ................................
Senior Steward ....... Matthew Hanafin..............................
Junior Steward ....... Ray Flores .......................................
Organist .................. TBD ..................................................
Tiler ......................... Josh Rawson ...................................
Lodge Ambassador Richard A. Fisher (Connie) ..............
Lodge Ambassador Jay Sener IV, PM (Cindy) ................

 
 

For your convenience… 
 

Inspector, 925th: Mark Nielsen, PM .................................
Officers’ Coach: John Goodloe, PM .................................
Head Candidates’ Coach: Eric Fuller (Kelli) ....................
Junior PM: Gerry Craft, PM (Serene)...............................
Editor:  JoJo Quimpo, PM (Jenny) .................................... (619) 296-0660 
San Diego Lodge No. 35 Office ........................................ (619) 296-0660 
San Diego Lodge No. 35 Office (Reservations)................ (619) 296-4821 

       
      San Diego Lodge No. 35 Website:                 http://www.sandiego35.org 
      San Diego Lodge No. 35 email:                     secretary@sandiego35.org 




